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The Sociology Department conducted an Out-Reach Programme at Sisters of Charity Mercy 

Home, Demthring, Nongthymmai on the 9th of August 2022. The students of the 3rd and 5th 

Semesters participated in the programme.  

Objective of the programme:  

1) To highlight the importance of the need and care of the aged members of the society 

and to make them aware of the changes of attitudes in society towards the aged. 

2) The programme is relevant with the Sociology of Family and Kinship Paper in the 

Syllabus. This programme is intended to help expand the students’ learning capacity 

beyond the classroom. 

 

Outcomes of the Programme: 

1) The students participated wholeheartedly in the programme and learned about the 

need of special care for the aged members of the society.  

2) This programme has helped the students to understand the problems and challenges 

faced by the aged members. 

3) The students learned about the changing attitudes of families towards the aged affect 

them in many ways. 

4) The students were able to draw the relevance of the knowledge they received in the 

classroom through the interaction, discussions and observation in the outreach 

programme. 

 







 




